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We need to increase the price that we charge lobbyists for legislative proceedings
again this year, as our printing costs continue to rise. Last session printing costs
went up to S.048 per impression and this session they go up again to $.051 per
impression (each side of a page is an impression).

Based on the amount of printing last session, and the increase in price, I propose
the following prices. The number of paid subscribers continues to decrease
because of the availability on-line, but we still had 1l subscribers last session and
that seems to be holding steady. This is in addition to the lobbyists and general
public who purchase individual copies of bills as needed rather than the fulI set.

The cost of printing a complete set of bills has increased, due to the 60/o

increase in cost of printing. We are no longer offering status sheets as a
subscription due to lack of demand, but will print status sheets for people as
requested.

We did not need to increase the price of a set ofjournals, as they only cost us $170
to print last session. Therefore, even with the 6Yo increase, $180 should be
adequate to cover the cost of printing.

2015 Session
Price for
Proceedings:

2017 Session
Estimated Cost to
Print Same Amount

@ .05 l/impression

Suggested Price for
2017 Session

Set of Bills Onlv $1475 $1s32 $1ssO

Daily House &
Senate Journals

$180 $ 180 $180


